
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                                      Thursday, 7/10/21 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

COVID 19 - Additional Measures 
 
We have had a small increase in the number of positive cases within our school community and therefore, 
in consultation with Public Health England, have initiated our Stage 1 Outbreak Plan; with the aim of 
reducing the possibility of transmission within school. 
 
Our plan includes an increased expectation of the use of hand sanitiser, reinforcement to stay left within 
the buildings to maintain traffic flow, year group seating within tutor time and an introduction of split 
indoor dining. In addition, because there has been a year group specific increase, we will be supporting a 
circuit break in transmission by asking all students in the year group to take an additional LFT test in school. 
 
Can we take this opportunity to remind you that masks remain optional at this stage but may be 
introduced as an additional preventative measure if needed in the future? 
 
Should you have any additional questions, please email enquiries@tarletonacademy.org 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mrs V. Hill 

Mrs V. Hill 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


